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CONSTRUCTION BEGINS ON THE WEST LAKE KATHLEEN WATER MAIN IMPROVEMENT 

PROJECT 

The District’s contractor, R.W. Scott Construction will 

begin construction in a small portion around West 

Lake Kathleen Community and the Lake McDonald 

area in early October. The water mains in these 

areas are aging and undersized.   

Much of the work will occur within the right-of-way to 

minimize project impacts to residents. There are 

areas, however, that required the District to obtain 

private easements to install some facilities e.g., the 

water main and/or the water meter.  

Construction is being funded using a low-interest 

loan the District received, which helps to keep rates 

affordable to customers.  

Project Locations 

There are four areas of the project shown on the 

map. Click on map link to view. 

For some of the areas, the installation timeline has 

been specified to help minimize impacts of the 

construction to residents. The contractor will start 

construction in the south portion of West Lake 

Kathleen Drive where the private roadway is very narrow. Construction during the drier 

time of the year will help minimize the mud and impacts to the residents’ ingress and 

egress to properties.   

Project Outcomes 

• Improve reliability of water service  

• Improve fire protection and add new hydrants 

• Install more than a mile of new water main and new water services (from the 

main to water meter boxes)  

• Improve water pressure in some portions of the project where existing pressures 

are low 

What Construction Means to You 

➢ Traffic delays along the construction route 

➢ Equipment noise, construction traffic, and dust 

➢ Temporary interruption of property access – the contractor will coordinate 

access in advance of interruption 

➢ Access will be available during non-working hours 



➢ Notice of scheduled water service interruptions will be provided in advance of 

shutdowns 

General Working Hours: 

 Monday – Friday: 7 a.m. – 5 p.m. 

 Weekends: Only as approved by District in advance of any work 

 Some areas have other schedule restrictions 

 

Check back periodically for construction progress updates. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Contact Information 

 

District Office 24/7 

(425) 255-9600 
 


